Is there an Alcoholic in your Life?

For six decades, Alcoholics Anonymous has been working successfully for men and women
from every kind of background. Before these people came to A.A., most of them had tried to
control their drinking on their own and, only after repeated unsuccessful efforts at such control,
finally admitted that they were powerless over alcohol. At first, they could not imagine life
without it; they certainly did not want to admit that they were alcoholics. But, with the help of
other A.A. members, they learned that they did not save to drink. They discovered that life
without alcohol not only was possible, but could be happy and deeply rewarding.

Often those closest to an alcoholic find it hardest to see and admit that someone they care abvout
can be an alcoholic. Such a thing just can’t be true, it seems. In their eagerness to deny the
depth of the problem, they may for a time believe the alcoholic’s promises. But the repeated
breaking of these promises and the increasing difficulties finally force those living with the
alcoholic to acknowledge the truth.

Then a desperate search for a solution begins. Feeling that all their love and well-intended
attempts to help have been wasted, they become deeply discouraged. If you have felt like this,
take hope from the experience of A.A. members’ spouses, relatives, lovers, and friends who once

felt the same way, but have seen the problem drinkers they care about freed from the compulsion
to drink.
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For more information, and to get support from people in similar situations, please call
Alanon in Broward County at (954) 491-1915 or go to their website at

www.southfloridaal-anon.org

Alcoholics Anonymous and Alanon Family Groups are separate but similar fellowships.
They cooperate, but do not affiliate.
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